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January 24, 2007

Mrs. Gabby Ayala
M.P.W.M.D.

P.O. Box 85
Monterey, CA 93942

RE: - Design Center Project Meters and Connhections
Dear Mrs. Ayala:

This correspondence is to express the support of the Sand City Community
Development Department in authorizing a single main meter for the Design
Center Project at 600 Ortiz Avenue. It is this Department’s understanding
that the water distribution system is an integral part of the entire building’s
heating system and is engineered to feed off a single meter. If is also
understood that this distribution system is capable of monitoring water usage
for each of the buildings residential and commercial units. For those
reasons, the City supports the Design Center's request for a single street
meter. :
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